
Tes$mony in opposi$on to HB1540: 
 
Dear members of the House Educa$on commi>ee: 
 
Here is yet another a>empt to create a system of educa$on savings accounts, and as 
incompa$ble with Ar$cle VIII Sec$on 5 as all the others, and just as likely to squeeze the life out 
of our public school system, which is already suffering from inadequate funding.  Please vote a 
DO NOT PASS on HB1540.  Thank you for your considera$on. 
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